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2021 Coach fees subsidy policy 
 
 

The following outlines the policy for Victoria University Netball Club (Team Vic) coach fees subsidy 
policy for 2021.  

 
Eligibility  
 
Those that are eligible for fees subsidies must play for Team Vic in the relevant year.  
 
Players must be coaching a senior team (excluding self-entered teams) or managing a Premier 
Team. Players who jointly coach a senior team (‘co-coaching’) are also eligible for a fees subsidy.  
 
The fee subsidy can apply to the parent of a player, if the parent is to coach, the player will receive 
the fees subsidy.  
 
The fee subsidy will not apply automatically. The player must ask to receive it when agreeing to be 
a coach and will require signing a contract to agree to the requirements (these are set out below).  
 
Fees payments  

 
Coaches that are eligible will be exempt from paying most, or all, of their base fees to Team Vic. 
The fees paid by the club do not include the dress hire fee ($50) and registration fee ($30).  
 
The club will pay the base fee of $155 (for students) or $175 (for non-students). This means that 
eligible players must pay the remaining $80.00 player fee.    
 
If a coach is jointly coaching a team (‘co-coaching’) then the club will pay half the base fee of $77.50 
(for students) or $87.50 (for non-students). This means that eligible co-coaches must pay the 
remaining $157.50 (for students) or $167.50 (for non-students).   
 
Requirements  
 
Coaches must be able to commit for a full season. Leaving before the end of the season will result 
in being required to pay the full fees.  
 
If possible, coaches must complete Netball New Zealand’s Player Centred coaching course (the 
course is often only offered pre-season or post-season and may not be available).  
 
Review  
 
This policy will be reviewed on an annual basis and published on the Team Vic website following 
ratification by the Team Vic Committee. 
 
 
 


